
Friday 29 April 2022 

Welcome back to what promises to be a very exciting term! I hope you all had a 

good break over Easter. The children have settled back in really well. Due to the 

dry weather recently, we have started to be able to use the school field,           

including the new trim trail, and take more opportunities to learn outside which 

has been lovely to see.  

I hope you are able to enjoy some good family time over the long weekend and 

we will see you on Tuesday. Please remember that if you ever have any          

feedback, positive or negative, about your child’s school experience, do get in 

touch in whatever way suits you best as we want to work with you to ensure we 

are providing the best education possible for your children. 

 

Diary Dates: 

Monday 2 May—School closed for May 

Bank Holiday 

Week beginning 9 May—Y6 SATs tests 

Thursday 12 May—FOSCS Summer     

discos 

Tuesday 24 May by 9am—Deadline for 

bringing your ‘Bag2School’ in for recy-

cling and raising funds for school 

‘Value Bands’ for demonstrating           

positivity have been awarded to... 

 

Reception— Stella 

Year 1— Chloe 

Year 2— Jacob 

Year 3— Jaceon 

Year 4— Joe 

Year 5— Reece B 

Year 6— Azalea 

Well done to all of you! 



 

Star Awards 

Reception— Ronnie-Ray for settling   

into the class so well 

Year 1— Sophie for being an               

enthusiastic member of Y1 

Year 2— George for a positive start to 

the new term 

Year 3— Harry for excellent                 

improvement to his handwriting 

Year 4— Jackson for writing a detailed 

character backstory 

Year 5— Esme for an accurate sketch 

based on Darwin’s finches 

Year 6— Daniel for excellent effort in 

learning a new text 

Well done everyone! 

Behaviour Awards 

Reception— Amber 

Year 1— Salvy 

Year 2— Parker 

Year 3— Isla 

Year 4— Alfie 

Year 5— Ethan 

Year 6— Oliver 

Well done to all of you! 

Please have a turn out at home 

and bring bags of clothing, 

shoes, bags and accessories to 

be recycled to school by 9am on 

24th May! (See poster) 


